The University of Zagreb would like to offer one (1) scholarship for the University School of Croatian Language and Culture 2014 to one student from one of the universities belonging to the Rectors' Conference of Alps-Adriatic Universities. 
The School will be held in Zagreb from 21 June to 18 July 2014. 
The information about the University School of Croatian Language and Culture 2014 can be found at http://www.unizg.hr/homepage/learn-croatian/university-school-of-croatian-language-and-culture/. The application form is enclosed to this message. 
The application documents of candidates should be received by the International Relations Office of the University of Zagreb, Trg maršala Tita, 10000 Zagreb, Croatia until 15 April 2014. 
For any additional information please write to croatianlang@unizg.hr. 
We thank you in advance for distributing this information among your students. 
Sincerely yours, 
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Renata Hranjec
International Relations Office
University of Zagreb
Postal address: Trg marsala Tita 14
Location: Zvonimirova 8
HR-10000 Zagreb, Croatia
Tel.: +385-1-46-98-102
Fax.:+385-1-46-98-132
renata.hranjec@unizg.hr
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